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Healthy Recipe 

Please find attached a 

copy of a healthy 

recipe for you and your 

child to make and 

enjoy. 

 

Policy 

Please find attached a copy of our Managing 

Absence Policy. We would welcome any 

comments or suggestions you may have 

regarding this policy. Parental engagement is 

an important aspect of nursery life as it 

allows us to meet your expectations and 

provide the best possible care for your 

child.  Please feel free to speak to a member 

of staff or complete a comments sheet, 

located at the shoe rack, if you have any 

comments or suggestions. 

 

Funding 

The government funding will begin on Mon 6th 

Jan. Funding codes will be sent to parents of 

all children who receive funding. Failure to 

hand in your code will result in the withdrawal 

of funding for your child. 

 

School 

All pre-school children should 

be enrolled at their chosen 

school in January. Please 

contact your school to confirm 

their enrollment dates. 

 

Funding 

Could all parents please be 

aware that there will only be 2 

government funded sessions on 

the week commencing 10th 

February. Fees for this week 

will be adjusted to 

accommodate this.  

 

Attendance 

Children who only attend the 

nursery for their funded 

sessions are not due in on Mon 

10th Feb, Tue 11th Feb and Wed 

12th Feb. 

 


